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BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
UNION COUNTY, FLORIDA 

WORKSHOP 
DECEMBER 16, 2020

 
 
NOTE: If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or 
hearing, he or she will need a record for the proceedings and may need to ensure that a verbatim record is made. 

 
RECORDING: Kellie Hendricks Rhoades, Clerk of Courts 
 
PRESIDING: Jimmy Tallman, Chair 

 
ATTENDING: Commissioner Lacey Cannon; Commissioner Channing Dobbs; Commissioner Ryan Perez; 
Pam Woodington, Finance Director; Dianne Hannon, Board Secretary; Russ Wade, County Attorney; James 
Williams, County Coordinator 
 
Chair Tallman called the meeting to order at 4:00 PM.   

Commissioner Dobbs offered the invocation and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Chair Tallman turned the floor over to County Coordination James Williams, who provided an analysis of 

the need for the recent increase in the transfer from the General Fund to EMS.  He recommended a rate 

change, and a expressed a need to simplify the current schedule in addition to changing the amounts, and 

proposed a new rate schedule.  Commissioner Cannon proposed a schedule of ALS 1 $650, ALS 2 $850, 

BLS $ 550, and a milage rate of $13.  Commissioner Perez expressed that it should be set considering the 

state rate averages.  EMS Director Wayne Clemons recommended to remove Corizon rates, and echoed 

the earlier recommendation to simplify the schedule.   

Mr. Williams also recommended that the rate schedule be reviewed every December. 

Chair Tallman adjourned the meeting at 6:15 PM.  

 

 

 

 

Adopted by vote of the Board of County Commissioners on June 21, 2021. 
 


